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Dear Mr. Crabtree: 

THE CITY COLLEGE 
OF 

THE CITY UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK 
NEW YORK, N. Y. 10031 

9 November 1971 

Thank you for your note; I'm thrilled that you will be able to supply 
me the Folsom photograph I wish. I think it important to present this 
sort of experimental archaeology at an introductory level -- as this 
book is directed -- to get young students off on the right foot. 

Thanks again for your cooperation and I anxiously await the photograph. 

Sincerely, 

~-· Assistant Professor 
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